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To the TGA, 

As a full time Naturopath with over 40 years’ experience, it is imperative that Option one remain, 

allowing access to the wide range of life saving and life is changing remedies to be available to health 

care Practitioners. These are our tools of Trade and without access to these, we cannot operate to 

our potential, we could not deliver the fast and effective treatment to our patients. 

I Have prescribed homoeopathic medicine to quadriplegics in Royal North Shore hospital whereby it 

was listed and scheduled for administration by the hospital staff in ICU . The speedy access to these 

remedies averted skin grafts and bed sores that would have otherwise been Fatal to this young man. 

I have prescribed homoeopathic medicine to doctors children that were dehydrated and would have 

otherwise ended back in intensive care had I not had access to the remedies needed. 

Where Allopathic medicine fails homoeopathic medicine succeeds, as in the case of an Aboriginal 

Elder who was unable to open his eye for 9 months .He was told he would be blind in that eye 

forever. Following administration of a rare homoeopathic that was able to obtain this man can now 

drive and his eye is fully opened. 

No one has the right to deny people access to cures or choice of medicine when safely and 

professionally prescribed by health care professionals.  

 The names and contact numbers of these testimonials and many more can be provided if need be.   

Keep option one it is Working well as it is. 

 Yours Faithfully  

 

 




